
CITY OF SAGINAW 

SAGINAW COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
 

NOTICE OF  

PUBLIC HEARING 

 
URBAN COOPERATION AGREEMENT  

BETWEEN  

CITY OF SAGINAW  

AND SPAULDING TOWNSHIP 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Saginaw City Council has scheduled 
a public hearing on the proposed Urban Cooperation Agreement 
between the City of Saginaw and Spaulding Township to provide 
inspection and planning and zoning services to Spaulding Township. 
  

The public hearing will be held June 17, 2013 at 6:30 p.m. in the 
Council Chamber of the City Hall.  The proposed agreement is on 
file in the City Clerk’s Office.  All interested persons are invited to 
attend this public hearing. 
 
 
Janet Santos, CMC/MMC 
City Clerk 

 
IF YOU ARE DISABLED AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO PROVIDE YOU WITH AN 
OPPORTUNITY TO PARTICIPATE OR OBSERVE IN PROGRAMS, SERVICES, OR ACTIVITIES, 
PLEASE CALL THE SAGINAW CITY CLERK, 1315 S. WASHINGTON AVE., 989.759.1480. 
 
 
Posted:___6-06-13_____ 
By:__jks_____________ 
 
 
 
 


